
 
Red Snapper Mini-Season Extended 

	
MyFishCount	Users,		
	
The	information	and	data	you	provided	through	MyFishCount	were	considered	by	the	National	
Marine	Fisheries	Service	in	order	to	extend	the	2017	red	snapper	mini-season	into	December.		
The	2017	red	snapper	mini-season	will	be	open	on	December	8,	9,	and	10.	
	
Your	participation	in	MyFishCount	was	essential	in	the	reopening	of	this	fishery	by	providing	
information	not	previously	captured	by	current	monitoring	programs.	MyFishCount.com	will	
remain	open	for	the	December	mini-season	weekend,	and	we	encourage	you	and	your	fellow	
anglers	to	continue	reporting.		From	your	initial	feedback,	we	were	able	to	add	additional	
features	to	the	MyFishCount	to	facilitate	the	ease	and	timeliness	of	reporting.	
	
New	MyFishCount	Features:	
Quick	Log	–	Feature	allows	users	to	quickly	log	if	a	fish	was	kept	or	released	and	enter	catch	
details	later.		

	

	



Duplicate	Catch	-	Button	that	allows	users	to	duplicate	details	of	a	catch	previously	logged	
expect	for	the	photo.	

	
If	you	would	like	additional	information	or	have	questions	about	MyFishCount	please	contact	
Kelsey	Dick	(kelsey.dick@safmc.net)	or	Dr.	Chip	Collier	(chip.collier@safmc.net).		Thank	you	for	
all	your	time	and	support.		
	


